
 

 

 

Join us! 
 

Crescent Street Housing and Reverend 
Ford Playground Expansion Project  

 

Pre-Design Project Update and  
Public Input Meeting 

May 11, 2017 
6:30 – 7:15 pm ~ Open House  

7:15 – 8:30 pm ~ Presentation and Q&A 
 

Graciously hosted by the  

Myrtle Baptist Church  
21 Curve St., Newton 

 

Exciting new things have happened recently on the Crescent Street Project 
with the hiring of an Owner’s Project Manager and a Design team.  The 
project is moving forward with the preliminary design and site plan 
approval phase.  The new team is eager to meet you and get your input on 
the project design and answer any questions you may have about the 
process.   
 

   You will meet:  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Along with your project representatives, the Crescent Street Working Group and 
members of the Parks and Recreation, Planning and Development, and Public 
Buildings departments.   

Focus on the Reverend Ford Playground 
and Green Space 

May 13, 2017 
10:00 – 11:30 am ~ Outdoors at the Reverend Ford Playground  

 
The playground can be accessed through the Myrtle Baptist Church 
driveway at 21 Curve Street. This is an informal gathering and site-walk to 
meet the Landscape Architect and discuss the Playground and Green Space 
portion of the project.  Families are welcome! 
 

   You will meet:  

 
 

 
Also available at this meeting will be Abacus Architects, Owner’s Project 
Manager: City Point Partners, Planning and Community Development 
Consultants: the Ciccolo Group along with your representatives, the Crescent 
Street Working Group and members of the Parks and Recreation, Planning and 
Development, and Public Buildings departments. 

The Landscape Architect 
Deneen Crosby, Principal, Landscape Architecture, RLA 
Crosby | Schlessinger | Smallridge, LLC 

SAVE 
THE 

DATE! 
 

The Crescent Street 

Working Group is charged 

with overseeing the 

creation of eight units of 

housing and the 

expansion/renovation of 

the Reverend Ford 

Playground in the 

Crescent Street - Curve 

Street neighborhood, on 

the former Parks & 

Recreation  Department 

facility. 

Visit the project 
webpage: 

http://www.newtonma.gov/
gov/planning/hcd/

crescent_street.asp 
 

Sign up for email alerts: 
www.surveymonkey.com/

r/70Crescent  
 

Questions?  Comments? 

or call Rafik Ayoub 
Project Manager  

Public Buildings Dept.  
617-796-1600 

CrescentStreet@NewtonMA.gov 

The Owner’s Project Manager Team 
Rudy Barajas, Construction Services Manager, City Point Partners 
Michelle Ciccolo, President & CEO, The Ciccolo Group, LLC 

The Design Team 
David Eisen, FAIA, Partner, Abacus Architects + Planners 
David Pollak, AIA, LEED AP, Partner, Abacus Architects + Planners 


